
GCSE Results Day 
 
Thursday 12th August 2021 
 
Results will be available for collection from the Sports hall from 9am until 11am – please 
follow the one-way system and adhere to the relevant government guidance regarding 
social distancing. 
 
For students unable to collect their results personally, there are two options available: 
 
Exam results on the day: 
Students can arrange for a member of their family or a friend to collect the envelope on 
their behalf. This person must bring an Exam Results Collection Request form with them, 
completed and signed by the student, giving their permission. They must also bring one 
form of photographic identification. 
 
Results Collection Request form 
 
Exam results posted: 
Results not collected on the day will be posted first class to students’ home address. Please 
contact the Exams Officer on the email address below to update your contact details if 
necessary. 
 
 
Appeals information 
 
Important information regarding the appeals process can be found here. If you would like to 
appeal your original grade the completed student request form should be emailed to the 
Exams Officer, Miss Rice, at m.rice@stclementshigh.org.uk by Monday the 30th of August 
2021.  
 
As the school will be closed over the summer it is vital that all appeals requests and queries 
are emailed to the Exams officer. If you are unable to email the completed form and need to 
send it through the post please contact Miss Rice via email first so that arrangements can be 
made to collect it from the school.  

http://stclementshigh.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/_site/data/files/exams/55689879928BF2B734C2D8A55F430B3F.pdf
http://stclementshigh.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/_site/data/files/exams/84DC35E4349D355825D0191855E4E753.pdf
mailto:m.rice@stclementshigh.org.uk

